
 

 

 

21st October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

To celebrate the festival of Halloween on the 31st of October, we have decided 
to have a mufti day so the children can dress up in their own fiendish and 
frightening costumes! 

We request a £1 voluntary contribution from those who dress up. 

We look forward to celebrating Halloween with the children! 

 

Kind Regards 

Shivani Joshi 


